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St. Mary’s  
Drumlish 

St. Patrick’s  
Ballinamuck 

Mass Times & Intentions 
 
Due to the level 3 Covid-19 restrictions there will be 
no public celebration of Mass for the present. 
Anniversary masses which have been booked will be 
streamed on the Parish Webcam or alternatively may 
be cancelled or booked for a later date.  
  
Mass for the following intentions will be streamed on: 

Sunday 11 am: Feast of All Saints 
Monday 10am: Feast of all Souls 
          Maura Prunty, Cloonaugh Lr. 
Tuesday 10am:Abbie/Eileen/John Flanagan & dfm 
Wednesday 10am: Des Cole, RIP & Dfm, Gaigue 
Friday 8 pm: Patrick Cassidy, Fardromin 
         Pat/Alex/Kathleen Ross, Corrig 
         Garry/Bernadette Halnon, Brucklagh 
         Pat/Mary Kate/Ron Kenny 
         Peter/Elizabeth Gunshinan 
Saturday 8pm:  Brigid Dillon, Longford Rd. 
Sunday 11 am: John/Mary Ann Davis, Gaigue 
          Phil Davis, Longford Rd. 

 
Masses will be streamed on the Parish Webcam  as 
follows: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 10 a.m. 
Friday & Saturday 8 p.m. Sunday 11 a.m.  
 

A prayer in our call to self Isolate 
 
Ever-present God, 
be with us in our isolation, 
be close to us in our distancing, 
be healing in our sickness, 
be joy in our sadness, 
be light in our darkness, 
be wisdom in our confusion, 
be all that is familiar when all is unfamiliar, 
that when the doors reopen 
we may with the zeal of Pentecost 
inhabit our communities 
and speak of your goodness 
to an emerging world. 
For Jesus’ sake. 

Sacraments 2021  
 
In 2021 the Sacrament of Confirmation will be 
administered by the parish priest, following the norms 
and regulations in operation at the time. In parishes 
where Confirmation is held every second year it may 
be worth considering having the sacrament for pupils 
of sixth class only. It is important for all involved to 
be aware that ceremonies may have to be postponed at 
short notice. [Bishop’s Office]  
 

COVID-19 Support Line for Older People 
 
ALONE,  a national support line, offers support for 
older people who have concerns relating to COVID-
19. Professional staff are available to answer queries 
and give advice and reassurance where necessary. The 
support line is open seven days a week, 8am - 8pm, 
by calling 0818 222 024. 

Feast of All Saints Year A - 1st November 2020 

 
Everyone is a moon, and has 
a dark side which he/she 
never shows to anybody. 
 
Mark Twain 

 
 
 

Offertory €635, Harvest  Dues €185, Mission Sunday 
€230, Shrine €285. Thank you for your continued 
support, particularly in these difficult times when 
many of you have your own challenges. 

Covid-19 Public Regulations Update 
 

The following are the implications for Church 
practice in line with Government regulations 
relating to Level 3 Covid-19:  

 Public Masses cannot be celebrated from midnight 
6th October 2020. 

 The following exceptions are allowed: 
 (a) Funeral Masses with up to 25 mourners. 
 (b) Marriages with up to 25 guests. 

 Churches may remain open for private prayer, 
with adequate sanitising measures. 

The public health guidelines mention 25 mourners 
at funerals and 25 guests at marriages, these figures 
do not include the priest, sacristan, ushers etc. they 
are in addition to the twenty five persons allowed. 
Details on Level Three are to be found at ww.gov.ie 

November a Month for Remembering 
 

We are especially mindful in 2020 of 
those grieving families, who, because of 
restrictions, have been unable to 
experience the customary spiritual and 
community supports which are so much 
part of our Irish tradition.  

⬧ This Sunday at 3.00pm the bishops and priests of 
Ireland will lead a short service of prayer to 
dedicate the month of November to 
‘Remembrance of the Dead and Prayer for the 
Bereaved’. You are invited to join in this streamed 
service on this Sunday afternoon, at 3pm by 
linking into St. Mel’s Cathedral website or our 
Drumlish parish webcam at ww.drumlishparish.ie.  
⬧ Copies of a Pastoral Letter from Bishop Francis, 

titled ‘Remember In November’ can be picked up 
at the back of the Church or may be read from our 
parish website www.drumlishparish.ie. It is a short 
pastoral letter of reassurance and hope. In a quote 
from Pope Francis: “In the midst of isolation when 
we are suffering from a lack of tenderness and 
chances to meet up, and we experience the loss of 
so many things, let us once again listen to the 
proclamation that saves us: he is risen and is 
living by our side.” 
⬧ If you wish to have your loved ones remembered 

during November, please fill in form (at back of 
church) and drop into the box in front of the altar.  

 
Conditions for Indulgences 

 
⬧ From 12 o'clock on 1 November until midnight on 

2 Nov., all who have  a) confessed, b) received 
Communion c) prayed for the Pope's intentions 
(one Our Father and Hail Mary, or any other 
prayer of one's choice) can gain one plenary 
indulgence - applicable only to the souls of the 
departed - by visiting a church or oratory and there 
reciting one Our Father and the Apostle's Creed.  
⬧ From 1 - 8 November the faithful who visit a 

cemetery and pray for the dead may gain a plenary 
indulgence once per day - applicable only to the 
Holy Souls. Conditions a, b, c, above apply also.  


